
The Spring Term always seems to go so fast - already we are just one week away from 
half term and looking back, we have crammed so much in already in 2024. Our year 6 
children are fully in preparation mode for their SATs and I am delighted with their focus 
and efforts each day. Our youngest children had a visit from the fluoride vanish team this 
week. Unfortunately due to the poor weather the KS1 local area walk had to be 
postponed which is typical given that this has been the only day it rained this week. 
Hopefully this can be rearranged in the near future.  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mr Dyson

PARENT WORKSHOP

The Whitleigh
Weekly!



Come and join us! So many times we may feel isolated in different ways so it is always good 

to come together and meet other people to talk. This is an informal supportive workshop. 

Come and have a tea or coffee. 

Step By Step

It is great to see children working incredibly hard in school, upholding our 
values and following our school rules. These children have been spotted 

this week for special recognition and are our stars of the week! Well 
done to...



FNK - Gracie   FAD - Serge

1/2EC - Hunter    1/2WH - Liam     1/2KE - Anastazia

3RH - Bella  3NB - Elliot    4JR - Eva  4KN - Pippa

5OB - Jax  5BR - Reuben   6ST -  Sam   6MP - Kaitlyn

Date Event

Friday 9th February Last Day of Spring Term 1

Monday 19th February First Day back


